
  

 
 

P.O. Box 6327 San Pablo, CA  94806

 
 
 
April 1, 2025

 
 
 
Dear BHS Alumni, Local Business Community & Professionals:

 
The Berkeley High School All Class Reunion Committee (BHS ACRC) is planning our 7th Biennial
All Class Picnic on Saturday August 23, 2025, at San Pablo Park, Berkeley, 10:00 AM to
6:00 PM.  This “Fun Family Event” was designed to rekindle memories of Berkeley pride and
reconnect friendships, neighbors, and family of all ages to enjoy a picnic in the park with good
food, music, vendors, arts/crafts and children’s activities and a health fair!  Our past events were
very successful and reconnected over 2,000 people.  To continue the success of this free event,
we are planning a fundraiser to sell raffle tickets.  

 
We need donations!  We are asking alumni, the local business community and professionals to
participate in the fundraising campaign by donating cash, raffle prizes, or services.  Examples of
prize donations are weekend hotel packages, electronics, spa treatments, home accessories,
memberships or admission coupons, sporting and cultural event tickets, dinner reservations,
services and gift baskets.  The proceeds from the raffle will enable us to host this free event and
expand to include a health fair.  Your business name will be included in our list of participating
donors.

 
Your donation is greatly appreciated!  Local small businesses and vendors participating in the
event will once again illuminate the diverse community and resources for which Berkeley is
known.  Please help us in our effort to make this another successful gathering of generations of
Berkeley High School alumni and current students.

 
Please make your tax-deductible donation payable to our fiscal sponsor: Berkeley Public
School Fund (Tax ID #94-2918219), and mail c/o BHS All Class Reunion Committee, PO Box
2066 Berkeley, CA 94702.  You can also click the BHSACRC donation tab at
berkeleypublicschoolsfund.org.  Additionally, non-tax-deductible donation checks can be made
payable to BHS ACRP.  

 
If your raffle prize renders an expiration date, please consider a date of at least 30 days
after (8/26/25).  All non-cash donations, gift cards or certificates can be sent to:

 
Berkeley High School All Class Reunion Committee (BHS ACRC)

P.O. Box 6327, San Pablo, CA  94806

 
To arrange for your donated prize to be picked up, please contact one of our Coordinators:

 
▪ Gail Bowling (bowlball58@yahoo.com), (510) 418-5624)
▪ Rodney Lewis (rodlewis06102003@yahoo.com), (510) 305-0032)
▪ Wanda Williams (bhs.acrc510@gmail.com), (510) 593-7911)
▪ Shelly Watson (shelly.watson@comcast.net), (510) 517-6532)
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